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I would like to draw your attention to a new, recurring act of Serbian
aggression against the Republic of Croatia. Yesterday evening, 6 November 1994,
at approximately 1810 hours, Serbian paramilitary units from the territory of
the Republic of Bosnia and Herzegovina launched a combined missile and artillery
attack against the Croatian city of Zupanja and its surroundings. The Bosnian
Serbs used multiple rocket launchers and 155 mm howitzers. A total of
30 missiles and 4 artillery shells of various calibers were fired, causing
considerable material damage in the city. The attack ceased only after
2100 hours.

I should also like to reiterate the statements from the previous letters
(S/1994/960, S/1994/969, S/1994/982, S/1994/987, A/49/383-S/1994/1052, A/49/393-
S/1994/1062 and S/1994/1213) addressing the same issue, in which my Government
emphasized that it considers the continuation of the present situation as a
threat to the security and territorial integrity of the Republic of Croatia.
The ongoing peace process and stability in the wider region are seriously
jeopardized by such acts of aggression by the Bosnian Serbs, and this series of
events must not be allowed to continue unabated.

I would kindly request distribution of the present letter as a document of
the General Assembly, under agenda item 148, and of the Security Council.

(Signed ) Mario NOBILO
Ambassador

Permanent Representative
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